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ABOUT CHPAMS: MEMBERS’ UPDATES  
CAREER AND PROFESSIONAL APPOINTMENT 

Xiaodong Cai, M.D., Ph.D., joined the International Conference on Population and Development 
(ICPD) Beyond 2014 Secretariat, the United Nations Population Fund. Before joining the ICPD 
Beyond 2014, Dr. Cai worked in the Division of Policy and Strategy at the United Nations Children’s 
Fund. 

Zhuo (Adam) Chen, Ph.D., M.S., Senior Health Economist with the US Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention, was elected as a Board Director (2012-2013) of the Chinese Economists Society 
(http://www.china-ces.org/) in September 2012. 

Jie Pan, Ph.D., joined the West China School of Public Health,  Sichuan University as an Assistant 
Professor. Before joining Sichuan University, Dr. Pan worked as a research fellow in the China Center 
for Health Economics Research at Peking University. 

Qi (Harry) Zhang, Ph.D., was appointed as an Academic Editor of PLOS ONE, a peer-reviewed 
open-access journal with an impact factor of 4.092 in 2011. 

Kai Zheng, Ph.D., Associate Professor in Information Systems and Health Informatics at the University 
of Michigan, is on sabbatical as a Visiting Associate Professor in the Center for Biomedical 
Informatics Research,  Stanford University School of Medicine. 

 
GRANTS RECEIVED 

Li Wang, Ph.D., Assistant Professor of Health Economics at Pennsylvania State University, was 
awarded an National Institute of Health (NIH) R01 grant for the project “Do Access Barriers to Autism 
Care Persist Despite Autism Insurance Mandate?” for which she serves as the Principal Investigator 
(PI). 

Yanfang Su, Sc.D. Candidate, Harvard University, and her team members received a grant to 
support a 2-year project “the Impact of Prenatal Messages through Cell Phone on Newborn 
Health”. 

 

NEWLY PUBLISHED 

Zhanlian Feng, Ph.D., senior public health analyst at the Research Triangle Institute (RTI) 
International, published a lead-authored article titled “China’s Rapidly Aging Population Creates 
Policy Challenges in Shaping a Viable Long-Term Care System” in the December 2012 issue of 
Health Affairs. 

Xiaoxing He, MD, MPH, Department of Health Sciences, Cleveland State University, published an 
article titled “Physician Demography and Policy Implication” in the November 2012 issue of the 
Journal of Health Care for the Poor and Underserved. 

Xinping Zhang, Ph.D., MD, Professor, School of Medicine, Huazhong University of Science and 
Technology, published a coauthored article titled “National Essential Medicines List and Policy 
Practice: A Case Study of China's Health Care Reform” in the December issue of the BMC Health 
Services Research. 

 

 

  


